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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
 5 NOV
  5:00 PM
CARD PARTY – HUBER HALL


LADS

 6 NOV
  1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS

 8 NOV

ELECTION DAY

13 NOV
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL 


LADS

15 NOV
  7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS

24 NOV
  9:00 AM
THANKSGIVING DAY MASS


CORPUS

25 NOV

CORPUS CHRISTI/ST. LADISLAS OFFICE CLOSED

27 NOV

1ST SUNDAY OF ADVENT
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

            6 November/noviembre


              13 November/noviembre
  1st):  2 Maccabees (2 Macabeos) 7:1-2, 9-14               1st): Malachi (Malaquías) 3:19-20a                                                                           
   RP):  Psalm (Salmo 16) 17:1, 5-6, 8, 15                       RP):  Psalm (Salmo 97) 98:5-6, 7-8, 9
  2nd): 2 Thessalonians (2 Tesalonicenses) 2: 16—3:5  2nd):  2 Thessalonians (2 Tesalonicenses) 3:7-12                  Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 20:27-38                                  Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 21:5-19
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
October 22nd/23rd Offertory Collection

CC        37 env.     $1,064.00



SL      35 env.     $1,819.00
SVDP Collection for October
CC   $565.00





SL   $1121.00
   ST. LADISLAS SUB SALE THANK YOUS
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the parishioners at Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas for purchasing our subs.  We will have another Sub Sale in late January or early February.  Again, thank you for your kindness.  Sincerely, Margaret Castle

P.S.  I would also like to thank my ever faithful helpers!
                             ST. LADISLAS SUB VENTA GRACIAS 
Me gustaría aprovechar esta oportunidad para agradecer a todos los feligreses de Corpus Christi y St. Ladislas por comprar nuestros submarinos. Tendremos otra subventa a finales de enero o principios de febrero. De nuevo, gracias por su amabilidad. Sinceramente, Margaret Castle
PD También me gustaría dar las gracias a mis siempre fieles ayudantes!
                   PREGNANCY DECISION HEALTH CENTER BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN
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We’d like to thank you for participating in the Baby Bottle Campaign. Your gift is directly helping to support PDHC caring centers in Franklin and Fairfield Counties. Please pray for the women and children who come through our doors.  Please return your baby bottle to the back of church or give them to Mary Burkey (614-829-6827) or Carolyn Lenihan (614-497-1633) as soon as possible.
   DECISION DE EMBARAZO CENTRO DE SALUD BEBÉ BOTELLA DE CAMPAÑA
Quisiéramos agradecerle por participar en la Campaña de Biberones. Su donación está ayudando directamente a apoyar a los centros de cuidado de PDHC en los condados de Franklin y Fairfield. Por favor oren por las mujeres y los niños que vienen a través de nuestras puertas. Por favor regrese su biberón a la parte posterior de la iglesia o dárselos a Mary Burkey (614-829-6827) o Carolyn Lenihan (614-497-1633) tan pronto como sea posible.      

REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Donald Smith, of St. Ladislas parish, who died this past week
and will be buried November 7th.
"May the Perpetual Light shine upon him.”    

Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Donald Smith, de la parroquia de St. Ladislas, quien murió la semana pasada Y será enterrado el 7 de noviembre.                   
                                                     "Que la luz perpetua brille sobre él."
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                           ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY 2016 FUND RAISER
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This year the Rosary Altar Society’s fund raiser will be a Bake Sale and Raffle.  You will be able to purchase mouthwatering goodies, and we will have the big $1000.00 first prize, $300.00 second prize and $100.00 third and fourth prizes from our raffle ticket sales.  The bake sale will be before and after the 5:30 p.m. Mass Saturday, December 3rd and before and after the 9:00 a.m. Mass Sunday, December 4th.  The drawing for the raffle tickets will be after the 9:00 Mass on December 4th.  In order to make this event a success, we need your help!  We need you to buy and sell raffle tickets.  The tickets are in booklets, 6 for $5.00.  The tickets will be in the pews at Corpus Christi beginning the weekend of November 5th and 6th.  Please return your ticket stubs and the money for the tickets in an individual envelope marked Raffle Tickets and drop it in the offertory basket no later than Sunday, November 27th.  We also need you to make and buy goodies.  There will be more information regarding the bake sale in future bulletins.  We appreciate your help and support.  Thank you.

                                ROSARIO DEL ALTAR COBRADOR FONDO 2016
Este año recaudación de fondos de la Sociedad del Altar Rosario será una venta de pasteles y Rifa. Podrá comprar deliciosas golosinas, y tendremos el gran premio  $1,000.00 primer premio, segundo premio 
$300.00 y $100.00  tercero y cuarto de nuestras ventas de boletos de la rifa. La venta de pasteles será antes y después de la misa de las 5:30 del sábado, 3 de diciembre y antes y después de la Misa de las 9:00 el domingo 4 de diciembre. El sorteo de los boletos de la rifa será después de la Misa de las 9:00 el 4 de diciembre. Con el fin de hacer de este evento un éxito, necesitamos su ayuda! Te necesitamos para comprar y vender boletos de la rifa. Los boletos están en folletos, 6 por $ 5.00. Los boletos estarán en las bancas en Corpus Christi que comienzan el fin de semana del 5 y 6 de noviembre. Por favor, devuelva sus talones de boletos y el dinero de los billetes en un sobre individual marcada boletos de la rifa y dejarlo en la canasta del ofertorio no más tarde del domingo, 27 de noviembre. También tenemos que hacer y comprar golosinas. Habrá más información sobre la venta de pasteles en futuros boletines. Apreciamos su ayuda y apoyo. Gracias. 
	                                                    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate soup or toothpaste for the month of November
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done sopa o pasta de dientes para el mes de noviembre
	

	                                 Statistics for the month of October 2016

                         Households served – 148   Clients served – 532  (9 meals per person)
Statistics for 2015

  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)


	


[image: image10.emf]PLEASE PRAY …for all the members of both parishes who are in the hospital especially Sally Baviera of St. Ladislas parish.  In your prayers please also remember those members of our parishes who are confined to their homes or in nursing homes at this time. 

POR FAVOR RECEN... Por todos los miembros de ambas parroquias que están en el hospital especialmente Sally Baviera. En sus rezos, por favor también recuerden a aquellos miembros de nuestras parroquias que están postrados a sus casas o en hogares de ancianos en este tiempo.
                           ST. MATTHEW HOMETOWN BAZAAR NOVEMBER 12TH
St. Matthew School Home and School Association's annual Hometown Bazaar will be Saturday, November 12th, 9:00 am – 3:00 pm at St. Matthew School, 795 Havens Corners Road, Gahanna. The Bazaar features handcrafted holiday and traditional decorations, woodcrafts, ceramics, fabric items, prints, floral arrangements, jewelry, wreaths, and more from over 150 vendors!! Visit our Hometown Bakery for all your homemade treats to take home. Our Hometown Café will satisfy your shopping cravings with snacks and lunch food available. Along with all of the wonderful shopping, we have a basket raffle! Test your luck with tickets that fit any budget—$1.00 for one or $5.00 for six!  Admission is $3.00 (sorry no strollers). For information, see www.facebook.com/StMatthewHometownBazaar.

CATHOLIC CONVERSATIONS 

We invite you to join us for an evening of conversation on current topics, teachings, and social issues all from a Catholic perspective. St. Margaret of Cortona and St. Brendan are joint hosts. There is NO COST to attend, you pay for any food or drink you order. We purposefully meet at a public space so we can bring our faith and conversation into the world. We generally meet on the second Sunday of each month at Sports on Tap, 4030 Main St in Old Hilliard, in their second-floor venue from 6:00-8:00 pm. To register go to Event Brite/Catholic Conversations. Below is our schedule through April 2017.  Questions? Contact Nancy Whetstone at nancywhetstone@gmail.com or Julie Naporano at julienaporano1@gmail.com 

November 13th | Deacon Andy Naporano | Why is there Suffering?
December 11th | Fr. Jeff Rimelspach | The Apostles Creed
January 15th, 2017 | Michele Faehnle & Emily Jaminet | Lessons from St. Faustina
February 12th | Fr. Nathan Cromly| Eagle Eye Ministries | Joy
Mar.12 | Peggy Hartshorn | Heartbeat International | How Did We Get Here...Life is a Choice?
April 9| Dan DeMatte & Patrick Reis | Encounter: A Personal Relationship with Jesus 
DIOCESAN COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN MORNING OF REFLECTION

The Diocesan Council of Catholic Women (DCCW) will sponsor a “Morning of Reflection” on Saturday, November 19th, at Sts. Augustine and Gabriel Church, 1550 Hudson St. beginning at 10:00 a.m.  The theme for the event is “God is Here, God is Now;” speaker will be Sister Louis Mary Passeri, O.P.  Cost to attend is $20.00 per person and includes lunch; registration will begin at 9:30 a.m.  To register, send your name, address, e-mail, and phone number, along with payment, to DCCW, 197 E. Gay St., Columbus, OH, 43215, by Tuesday, November 15.  Registration forms can also be found on the DCCW web site, www.dccw.colsdioc.org.  For questions, call Mickey McCormick at 614-783-5555 or contact the DCCW office, 614-228-8601.

HOLY ROSARY-ST. JOHN VOCATIONS PRESENTATION

On Sunday, November 20th, from 11:00 am to 12:30 pm Holy Rosary-St. John Vocations Presentation

will feature Fr. Kenneth Taylor, Fr. Steve Bell, CSP, Sr. Patricia Dual, OP, Jason Minh Nguyen, Deacon Candidate and Beverley Wynne, Franciscan Associate.  A light lunch will be provided.  For visitors, please RSVP to hrsjevents@gmail.com or (614) 252-5926, ext. 7, so we can plan for lunch.  The presentation will take place in Campion Hall, St. John Community Center, 640 South Ohio Ave., Columbus
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Bishop Ready Presents… Bishop Ready High School’s Theatre Department is producing the Tony Award-winning musical Annie Get Your Gun the weekend of November 18-20.  The story of Annie Oakley, Buffalo Bill, and Frank Butler showcases the music of Irving Berlin, including I Got the Sun in the Morning, Anything You Can Do (I Can Do Better), and There’s No Business Like Show Business.  Performances are Friday and Sunday, November 18th and 20th, at 7:00 p.m. and Saturday, November 19th, at 2:00 p.m.  Tickets are $10.00 for adults, $9.00 for those 65+, and $8.00 for students.

Open House  The Bishop Ready Open House for prospective students, including potential transfer students, will be held on Sunday, November 20th, beginning at 1:00 p.m.  The Open House is geared for students in grades 5 through 8 and includes both a general session and department presentations.

Early Deadlines  This year, the deadlines for both registration forms and the placement exam for in-coming students have been moved up. Registration forms are due at BRHS by/on Thursday, December 1st, and the placement exam will be on Saturday, December 3rd, from 8:45 a.m. to noon at the school.  
For more information about any of the above events, please call the school at 614-276-5263.

HIGH SCHOOL BOYS AND GIRLS BASKETBALL PLAYERS
It is time to begin forming your parish CYO basketball team.  Girls and boys in grades 9-12 are eligible to play; games will be played on weekends, beginning December 3rd/4th.  All teams must be formed by Tuesday, November 22nd.  The High School Sport Information Sheet (found at www.cdeducation.org/diocesanrecreation) must be submitted to hold your spot.  Questions? please contact Marty Raines at 614-241-2580 or mraines@columbuscatholic.org.
SAINTS PETER AND PAUL RETREAT CENTER NEWS

Space Available:  Are you or your organization looking for a venue to host a holiday party?  Look no further than the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center located in nearby Newark.  Our Excutive Chef can  prepare everything from appitizers to a full catered meal for you and your guests.  Call Sts. Peter & Paul Retreat Center at 740-928-4246 or contact us info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org  Vist our website at www.stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.com and Facebook: Columbus Retreat 

Your Help Needed: Have you or a member of your family ever participated in a group or personal retreat at the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center?  If you have, we are confident that the experience was spiritually uplifting and rejuvenating for your soul!  We are asking for your prayerful consideration and your continued support of the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center.  We need your assistance through your tax deductible donation that will be used to update and improve our facility.  We will continue to operate the Retreat Center in a frugal manner so that more retreatants will be able to enjoy the peace, tranquility and spirituality that Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center offers.  We would like to explain our required needed updates and required improvements which will enhance current and future retreatant experiences.  Energy Efficient Boiler System (replacing the unit from 1955), Wifi Accessibility, Refrigerated Storage Unit (Compressors and Condensers), Air Conditioning the Chapel and North Hall.  We are in need of your support and prayers to complete our ministry at the Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center.  Please consider mailing your TAX DEDUCTIBLE donation to the following address:  
               Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center, 2734 Seminary Road, Newark, Ohio  43056
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